KSU Amateur Radio Club
WZQQQ

Minutes - September 2, 1997

The first fall meeting came to order at about 7:10 P.M., under the auspices of President Kurt Zoglmann, KBATMQ.
Numerous topics of interest were discussed.
Two new members were present, so we were on our best behavior.

It was informally decided that the long-awaited Yaesu rotor installation project would work best on September 20, beginning about 9 A .M.

David Yoder, KA@JPM
secretary-treasurer
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